
Covid-19  -  A Guide for Parents 
As we enter autumn, we begin to see more children with coughs and colds.  

It can be difficult to know whether to send your child to school. 

We ask all parents to follow the guide below. 

If your child shows ONE or More of the following symptoms… 
(No matter how long for) 

A raised temperature or 
fever (feel hot to touch on 

chest or back) 

 
A new or persistent cough 

 
Loss/change of sense of smell  

or taste  

   
 
 
 
 
 

 

You NEED TO STAY AT HOME and… 
Seek advice from 119, 111 or the online service Or Ring the school for advice 

 

 
 

 

You may be asked to… 
Stay at home Get a test 

  
 
 
 
 
 

If your child attends school with one or a combination of these symptoms and you 
have not sought advice your child may be isolated (with a member of staff) whilst you 

receive a call to collect them from school. 


